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Senator Skelos Presents Peninsula Public Library WITH a $10,000

State Grant
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Senator Skelos is pictured presenting Peninsula Public Library Director, Karen Porcella, and

Trustees Sarah Yastrab, Joan Lepelstat and Jeff Leb, with a $10,000 state grant for the

library. This aid will be used to purchase a new sound system in the library meeting room in

addition to many other technological improvements which will benefit all community

members.


